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On Monday 5th June at 6.15 a.m we left Tréguier.
We ate on a motorway rest area then we arrived
 at the Puy du Fou at 3 p.m.
On Monday we saw 5 shows: "Le secret de la lance", 
"Le Dernier Panache", "Le Mystère de la Pérouse", "Les Vikings" and "Le Signe du 
Triomphe".
On the evening we left the park at about 6 p.m
  to go to our hotel to drop our stuff.
Then, we went to a restaurant and ate French and sausages.
On Tuesday we woke up at 7 a.m,
 we had breakfast  and we left the hotel at 8.30 a.m with our stuff.
We saw 8 shows : "Le Bal des Oiseaux Fantômes", "Le Mime et l'Etoile", 
"Mousquetaire de Richelieu",
 "Les Amoureux de Verdun", "Les Chevaliers de la Table Ronde".
We stopped to do shopping and then we saw 2 shows;
 "Le Ballet des Sapeurs" and "Les Grandes Eaux".
We took the bus at 6 p.m  and arrived at 10.30 p.m
in Tréguier. 

Friday 2nd June 

Gala des Intelligences / The Talent Show
Last week the « Gala des Intelligences » 
took place at the Arch theater. 
Pupils acted the play « Le Roi Arthur et la
Quête du Graal ». Some pupils danced or 
sang in the choir.



SEE YOU NEXT WEEK !!!!
Maïwenn, Noémie, Raphaël, Emy, Valentin, Rosa-May, and  Jaylee.

8th June  
In North America, Tens of millions people must  wear face masks 
outdoors because of the smoke of the  fires in Canada.
In New York City, the sky turns completely orange because of the 
smoke of the fires.  


